
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to urge you as my representative against 
House Bill 1423, Do Not let this pass. 
 
Townships and the people that represent them should 
always be involved in making decisions that will directly 
impact their lives, this bill would take away those rights. 
Keep the rights with the people. 
 
Do not pass this bill! 
 
Shelley Kenner 


